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Comments: Cabins shouldn't be allowed in designated Wilderness, and the USFS should leave its policy the

same as it is. Cabins should be phased out of 

ANILCA. Any change to the policy would not only undermine the wilderness preserved in ANILCA, but also

undermine the Wilderness Act itself for the benefit of the privileged few.


